
 

 

 

Date: March 29, 2023 

Subject: Facility Training and Familiarization Visit with Peterborough Police Services  

On Wednesday, March 29, 2023, the Peterborough Police Services will be onsite at the BWXT 
NEC facility at 1160 Monaghan Road in Peterborough, Ontario, for a facility training and 
familiarization visit. 

This is the first of four (4) training and familiarization tours scheduled on the following 
days:  

• March 29th 
• April 3rd 
• April 4th 
• April 17th 

We are expecting a group of officers on each tour. Officers will be in uniform and will be bringing 
cruisers on-site for these sessions.   

Visit our Public Disclosure Protocol page for more information on public disclosures. 

 

https://www.bwxt.com/bwxt-nec/community/public-disclosure-protocol

